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December 13, 2021 

 

 

Steve Sumner 

On the River RV Park 

111 Whitson Lane 

Myrtle Creek, OR 97457 

 

Re: New Cartridge Filtration and Disinfection (PR#2016-75) 

 On the River RV Park (PWS#94929) 

 Final Approval 

 

Dear Steve Sumner: 

 

On October 25, 2021, during the survey and water treatment plan inspection, I 

confirmed that the above project was completed according to the plans submitted 

and the condition set forth in the May 20, 2016 conditional approval letter. 

 

This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued 

at this time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please 

feel free to call me at (541) 650-4868. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rebecca Templin, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services 

 

cc:  File, DWS Portland 

 


